
RPM Healthcare Applauds New York’s
Medicaid Reimbursement for Remote Patient
Monitoring

ST. PETERSBURG, FL, UNITED STATES, May 9, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- RPM Healthcare proudly

supports New York State Medicaid’s decision to reimburse Remote Patient Monitoring (RPM)

services under CPT code 99457, marking a significant advancement for equitable, technology-

enabled care. 

This is more than a billing

update—it’s a recognition of

the value RPM brings to

both patients and

providers,”

Fabrizio Gambino, President

at RPM Healthcare

Effective as of January 1, 2025, clinical staff including

nurses and registered dietitians can now deliver

reimbursable RPM services to Medicaid patients,

expanding access for those managing chronic conditions

like hypertension, heart failure, and diabetes. 

"This is more than a billing update—it’s a recognition of the

value RPM brings to both patients and providers," said

Fabrizio Gambino, President of RPM Healthcare. "This

decision helps scale proactive, at-home care models that reduce costs and improve outcomes." 

At RPM Healthcare, Care Coaches and the RPM365 platform enable providers to deliver

personalized, real-time care without overburdening their staff. In fact, 97% of patient alerts are

handled by Care Coaches, freeing providers to focus on in-office care while ensuring patients

receive timely intervention. 

"New York’s move affirms the clinical impact of remote monitoring," said Dr. Irina Koyfman,

Clinical Advisor at RPM Healthcare. "It’s a step toward more accessible, preventive

healthcare—especially for underserved communities." 

With proven outcomes including sustained blood pressure reduction, improved adherence, and

fewer emergency visits, RPM Healthcare continues to lead in delivering tech-enabled care with

measurable results. 

For media inquiries, please reach out to our Marketing Advisor, Victoria F. Vega at:

victoriav@rpmhealthcare.com. For more information, please visit: rpmhealthcare.com
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/811241316

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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